
From:  
Sent: 24 February 2022 11:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
I wish to object to the removal of the two London Plane trees at 8 Doughty 
Street.  It would be a mistake to remove the trees now, when a plan is being 
formulated to protect the nearby buildings. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Peter Crossley 
 
 


